
 
 
 

Battersea Park Zoo 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Поездка в зоопарк: 1 класс будет исследовать различных животных и 

их биомы. 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Year 1 will be investigating various animals and their biomes. During this unit of work 
children will consider animals known to them already, and compare them to the 
animals from around the world. To enrich this learning we ask that children join us on 
Wednesday 15th May to visit the Battersea Park Zoo. 
 
During our visit the children will be able to investigate a variety of environmental 
settings and discuss the appearance as well as the behaviour of different animals 
living in different climate zones. 
 
The cost of this trip is 12 pounds per child. 
 
 
 
We will be using public transport, leaving school at 9.00am, returning by 3pm. 
Could you please ensure that your child has a packed lunch and a small bottle of 
water on the day of trip. 
 
Sincerely, 
Azbuka School 

 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________  
 
to attend the  trip to Battersea Park Zoo on Wednesday  15th of May 2019. 
 
Fee to pay- 12 pounds. 
 
Parent signature_______________________________ 

 


